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When I brought up the subject of encoding Klingon pIqaD (again) back in 2016, I was told that 
in order even to get the script considered on its merits, there needed to be a proposal to rescind 
motion 87-M3, which placed it on the  list of notices of non-approval at unicode.org.

I therefore offer this proposal that Unicode rescind 87-M3 and clear the way for at least some 
discussion of the propriety of encoding the Klingon script.  For support, I point to L2/16-329, 
which gives many examples of Klingon usage, since  L2/16-329 did not explicitly mention 
rescinding the non-approval.

There are other scripts which are potentially encumbered by intellectual-property issues and 
which Unicode still permits itself to consider.  Because of this, and following the advice linked 
above, I ask that Klingon at least be placed on equal footing with them.

Thank you.

https://unicode.org/mail-arch/unicode-ml/y2016-m11/0091.html
https://www.unicode.org/L2/L2016/16329-piqad-returns.pdf
https://www.unicode.org/L2/L2016/16329-piqad-returns.pdf
https://www.unicode.org/alloc/nonapprovals.html
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